Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Bath for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024 has been completed by the Supervisor of the Town of Bath and filed in the office of the Town Clerk at Bath, NY where it can be available for the inspection by any interested person during the regular office hours.

FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Bath will meet and review said budget and hold a public hearing thereon at the Bath Municipal Building at 4:00pm on November 9, 2023 and that at such time any person may be heard for or against any items therein contained.

FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to section 108 of the Town Law, that the proposed salaries of the Town Officers are hereby specified.

Councilperson - $4,864.15 ($19,453.60)
Supervisor - $21,287.28
Justice Burns - $25,329.00
Justice Anderson - $25,329.00
Town Clerk - $46,903.00
By order of the Town Board, Dated October 19, 2023


Terra Thorpe
Bath Town Clerk















This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer
